
From: Lee, Audrey

Sent: 11/28/2012 8:14:42 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: RE:

Slim chance for vote tomorrow went to zero chance.

"Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 
Damn.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Nov 28, 2012, at 6:20 PM, "Lee, Audrey" <audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov» 
wrote:

Looking slim.
"Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com» wrote: 
Audrey - any chance the hold on LLNL will be lifted ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977
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